

FOI Ref: 22/041

email: request-841943-

c1822f2b@whatdotheyknow.com

Dr Jean Brown University Secretary University of Cumbria Bowerham Road Lancaster LA1 3JD

30th March 2022

Freedomofinformation@cumbria.ac.uk

Dear Ms Andrea,

## REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS (EIR).

Thank you for your e-mail dated 7<sup>th</sup> March 2022 requesting information relating to the individual responsible for your Environmental and Sustainability Policy. Please see below the information you have requested.

## Could the university please confirm which individual is responsible for managing the university's environmental and sustainability policy?

The Head of Estates and Property is responsible for managing the University's environmental and sustainability policy.

## Please provide this including their email address.

He can be contacted at the following email address: <a href="mailto:Estatesandproperty@cumbria.ac.uk">Estatesandproperty@cumbria.ac.uk</a>

Please note that all University of Cumbria tenders are conducted via the University's portal on the In-Tend e-tendering system. Suppliers who wish to be considered for future University contracts are encouraged to register their details in full on the University's In-Tend portal, to receive notification when relevant tenders are advertised.

If you are not happy with the way we have handled your request for information, you have the right to ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Your request for an internal review should be sent to the above address, or by email to <a href="mailto:foia@cumbria.ac.uk">foia@cumbria.ac.uk</a>, quoting the FOI reference number above.









If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

Freedom of Information Team The University of Cumbria.







